
From: lindy bridgeman   
Sent: 07 September 2020 09:29 
To:  
Cc:George Smith ; 
Subject: RE: Please verify for Chewell DC your original complaint letter re Wroxton Motocross Track 
I verify that the letter set out below below is an exact copy of that which I wrote with my husband 
regarding: 

Unauthorised change of use of land from agricultural to motorsport with 
significant intensification over recent years and erection of timber fence 

July 2020: Mr & Mrs Bridgeman to the chair of HPC 

Re: Motocross which we note is on the agenda of your next meeting. 

Originally, we were not opposed to the Motocross. Everyone needs somewhere to follow 
their sport and we were encouraged to support it on the grounds that it was for local 
youngsters to enjoy some sport and family fun at a strictly limited number of meetings. 

We were assured that the number of weekends would not increase, neither would the 
number of races in a day and nor would the volume of sound ever be allowed to rise to 
public nuisance levels. We assumed that any changes to these assurances would need to be 
put to residents and any proposed development of the site would need planning permission 
before any work were undertaken. 

It appears assurances have not been adhered to and neither has necessary planning 
permission been sought at the appropriate time to enable residents to examine the 
proposals and put their comments to the Planning Authority. 

John S Bridgeman Lindy J Bridgeman 
Eastgate House  
Hornton  
Bnabury  
Oxon 
OX15 6BT 


